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Notice of Termination of Funding Availability

Homeless Housing and Assistance Program

As of 8:00 a.m. on November 15th, 2018 the NYS Homeless Housing and Assistance

Corporation (HHAC) and the NYS Office of Temporary and Disability Assistance (OTDA)

have suspended accepting applications for funding under the Homeless Housing and

Assistance Program (HHAP) open Request for Proposals (RFP), unless the application is for Existing Emergency Shelter Repairs.
HHAC is taking this action in order to prevent applicants from expending time and

resources preparing applications for HHAP, which is currently oversubscribed. It is

anticipated, subject to confirmation in a future Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA), that

HHAC will resume accepting such funding applications upon the availability of additional

appropriations.

Please be advised that applications received by HHAC prior to 8:00 a.m. on November 15, 2018 will continue to be reviewed for a funding determination in accordance with the

HHAP RFP.

Any questions regarding this Notice may be directed to Rick Umholtz, Director, Bureau of

Housing and Support Services at (518) 474-3080 or e-mail

Richard.Umholtz@otda.ny.gov.
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